August 5, 2008
John Doe

Head Soccer Coach

University of Transylvania

1234 University Way

New York, NY 10101

Dear Coach Doe:

I am writing to express my interest in the University of Transylvania and your soccer program. I am a good/excellent/exceptional student and a talented, hardworking soccer player/one of the best at my position in the state with a keen interest in continuing to play at a school such as Transylvania. Please send me some information on your program including a media guide, a camp brochure,  . . . 

Currently I am a junior (class of 200X) forward/midfielder/defender for the Tucson Soccer Academy, the premier team in Southern Arizona.  I am a starting                  for both my club team, which finished third in Arizona this year, and my                                   High School team, which was state runner up. For the last two years I have also been a member of the state team in the Arizona Olympic Development Program . . .   I believe I have the commitment, ability, and experience to make an immediate contribution to your program. 

My club team, TSA ’90, is coached by Charlie MacCabe, a former division one coach. He can reached for a candid appraisal of my abilities at 520-731-8115 or charliemacc2@msn.com.   This fall we will be attending the Notts Forest Tournament in San Diego (September 2-4), the TSA Tournament (September 16-17), and the Sereno Classic (October 21-22).  I will forward a spring tournament schedule in a few months.  Please come see me play.

I look forward to hearing back from you.

Sincerely,

Sam Doe

Street

Tucson, AZ  857

Myemailaddress@aol.com
520-xxx-xxxx

